7. COMMUNITY SECRETARY’S UPDATE

The Board received items of information under the Community Secretary’s Update and decided the
following:

ADDITIONAL BOARD REPRESENTATIVE FOR NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT CANTERBURY

That Sharon Kent be appointed to represent the Board on Neighbourhood Support Canterbury.

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 February 2005


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


